
November 20, 2022 

BREAKING UPDATE MESSAGE FROM MAYOR ANNETTE IAFALLO – 

SUSPENSION OF ALTERNATE PARKING RULES 

To assist in city snow removal efforts, alternate parking rules are being 

suspended effective immediately. Those parked on the street should 

keep their vehicle on the side where parking is legal as of noon today, 

Sunday, November 20th. This change will remain in effect until further 

notice. 

If possible, park your vehicle in a driveway. I thank you. 


